
 

We have been anticipating the arrival of our eggs and incubator for a little while but the time 

has come! 

We have been learning about life cycles, food chains, habitats and caring for animals so we are 

looking to put our knowledge to the test by bringing animals to life in our classroom.  

The children are very excited for one of the eggs to hatch. They were amazed when we held 

the eggs up to the light and they got a glimpse of the chick embryo inside. The wait might be a 

painful one but these children are eager to look after the chicks and witness them grow and 

gain feathers.  

We have had scaffolding up around our school since early in 

the Autumn term which is finally being removed at the start of 

May. We are desperate to begin developing our outdoor provi-

sion! 

Since Autumn, we have been trying to give our Forest School a 

face lift and the children have played a huge part in this trans-

formation; raking bark, making a bug hotel, weeding and 

planting vegetables in our raised beds, carrying logs and rolling 

tyres. We are excited to see the how spring and summer brings 

colour and life to these areas. 


